
 

 

 

 

Town of New Marlborough 

State of Emergency 

 

 

The Town of New Marlborough has declared a local State of Emergency to assist with our 

continued preparedness and response activities. The Board of Selectmen our fire, police, and 

EMS responders are encouraging you to follow Governor Charlie Baker’s Order that all non-

essential businesses to cease in person operation, and if at all possible the directive of the 

Department of Public Health to stay at home advisory for two weeks. 

We encourage people who may have been in areas with a high amount of COVID-19 to take 

extra precautions and stay in their home for 14 days. 

Please continue to follow the best practices from the Massachusetts Department of Public Health 

on hand washing and general illness prevention 

Anyone with symptoms or in close contact with someone with a confirmed COVID-19 case 

should contact their medical provider and quarantine at home. 

If you need non-emergency assistance during this crisis, please call 2-1-1. As always for life 

threatening emergencies call 9-1-1. 

  

Sincerely,  

Ed Harvey, Director  

Town of New Marlborough  

Emergency Management. 

 

https://www.newmarlboroughma.gov/
https://www.mass.gov/doc/march-23-2020-essential-services-and-revised-gatherings-order
https://www.mass.gov/orgs/department-of-public-health
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/frequently-asked-questions-about-covid-19

